
Department of Modern Languages – Limited Term Position in French 

The Department of Modern Languages at St. Francis Xavier University invites applications for a 9-month 
limited term position in French for the 2024-25 academic year, beginning August 12, 2024.   

St Applicants should have native or near-native fluency in French, a PhD (completed by the start 

of their appointment) in a field related to French or Francophone cultures, and a demonstrated 

record of teaching French as a second language.  

The successful candidate will be expected to undertake a teaching load of six courses (three per 
term): four language courses, one French business course, and one course in the area of expertise 
of the candidate. 

St. Francis Xavier University is committed to the principles of equity, diversity, and inclusion. In 
accordance with this commitment, the Department seeks candidates who can contribute to and 
strengthen the diversity of our community and will prioritize applications from one or more of the 
following underrepresented groups: women, Indigenous persons, members of visible minorities, people 
with disabilities, and LGBTQ2S+ individuals. 

Applicants are asked to submit a cover letter, curriculum vitae, and the contact information of two 
references in one PDF file via email to: 

Pia Cabannes, 
Administrative Assistant, Department of Modern Languages, 

St. Francis Xavier University, e-mail: pcabanne@stfx.ca .  
Please use the subject line LTA position in French. 

Review of applications will begin on March 15, 2024, until the position is filled. 

St. Francis Xavier University is located in Mi’kma’ki, the ancestral and unceded territory of the Mi’kmaq People. 

“Our institution is committed to upholding the values of equity, diversity, inclusion and accessibility. We encourage applications 
from members of groups that have been historically disadvantaged and marginalized, including Indigenous persons (especially 
Mi’kmaq), racialized persons (especially African Nova Scotians), persons with disabilities, those who identify as women and/or 
2SLGBTQIA+ and any others who would contribute to the diversity of our community. Please note that all qualified candidates 
are encouraged to apply; however, applications from Canadians and permanent residents will be given priority”. 

We are also committed to the elimination of barriers to participation for persons with disabilities. Should you require an 
accommodation during the recruitment process, please contact Human Resources at hr@stfx.ca or 902-867-5038. 

Approved: March 1, 2024 

Posted: March 4, 2024 
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